
 
 
 

 

 
 

 Residential trip to PGL Winmarleigh Hall ,  
Winmarleigh, Preston PR3 0LA 

 
Dear Parents or Carers 
 
I am happy to inform you that we are arranging a much deserved residential trip for the year 10s.  
We have a booking at PGL Winmarleigh Hall for Monday 18th to Wednesday 20th of March 2024.  The centre 
is specifically designed to cater for large numbers of students. The course we have booked offers many 
activities, including zip lines; archery; jacob’s ladder; raft building and many others. The centre employs fully-
trained staff for each activity and risk assessments for each activity are available from school. They can also 
be accessed on the website https://schoolsandgroups.pgl.co.uk/centres/winmarleigh-hall/. More details with 
further information on transport and timings of the day will be given nearer the time.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £175. This includes transport, accommodation, activities, and all meals. I am sure 
you will agree that this represents exceptional value. We have kept the price low because we would like the 
whole year group to join us in this venture. The aim of this trip will focus on team building, friendships and to 
create fun memories. I feel the benefits will be felt throughout the rest of their time at St Antony’s.   
 
Please complete the slip below to ensure your child has a place by Friday 8th of December 2023. I will then set 
up Parent pay where a £30 deposit is required to secure their place by the end of this term (20/12/2023). Please 
contact me if there is an issue with paying the deposit by this date. I regret that I cannot accept any 
applications after this date, as I will have to confirm numbers to the accommodation to organise 
rooming.   
 
I should stress that, due to the exceptional value of the visit, no monies can be refunded in the event of you 
cancelling your child’s place on the visit. I should also point out that once the places have been booked, the 
school will be required to pay the full cost of the weekend, so cancellation by yourselves will have a severe 
impact on a fund, which can be used for other purposes and to the benefit of other students in the school. 
 
To ensure this is a positive experience for all, understandably, we will have high expectations of behavior in the 
lead up to this trip. I do hope your child will be able to join us. I feel it to be a most worthwhile venture, which 
will remain with him/her for a long time to come.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Manford 
Form tutor 10A 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
I would like my child to take part in the Transition residential weekend from  
 
Monday 18th- Wednesday 20th of March 2024. 
 
 

 I understand that due to the excellent value of this visit, no monies can be refunded in the event of me 

cancelling my child’s place on the visit. 

Full Name of child: ________________________________________________ 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer: __________________________________________ 
 
Medical Conditions / Allergies: _______________________________________ 
 
Dietary Requirements: _____________________________________________ 

https://schoolsandgroups.pgl.co.uk/centres/winmarleigh-hall/

